
    
 
 
 
 
 
      August 1, 2014 
 
 
To Kid’s Kastle Day Care Parents: 
 
Welcome to the 2014 – 2015 school year at Kid’s Kastle.  I am glad you are part of the 
Kid’s Kastle family. 
 
I realize each family has different goals, expectations and desires for their children.  If 
there is anything in particular you would like me to help you work on with your child this 
coming year please share your ideas with me. 
 
I plan on working closely with every child enrolled in my program.  Some of the skills 
we will continue to work on this year are: 
 

1. Self- Help Skills (using the bathroom, dressing and undressing by 
themselves, using their words to express their desires/needs). 

 
2. Reinforcing that “respect” means “treat nicely”.  We need to respect 

ourselves, our friends and the toys and books. 
 
Please feel free to discuss any situation/concerns with me.  I will do the same with you.  
Thank you. 
 
I am looking forward to a year full of fun, laughter, friendship and growth – physically, 
mentally and socially. 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
 
      Donna L. Carney 
 
 
     
I would like you to help _________________________ in the following areas this year: 
 
 
 

 


